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50+ homestay travel

Dear Evergreen members,

Our mothers taught us: Wash your hands with warm soapy water. Don’t sneeze on people. Stay
in clean places. Clean up after yourself. And wash your hands again before suppertime. Mothers,
it seems, are as wise as the professionals at the Centers for Disease Control (CDC). Well, let’s be
careful to do the things that Mom and the CDC are recommending.

With so much attention on healthy travel, let’s be especially thoughtful and considerate. If you
will be an Evergreen host or guest in the next few months, please communicate frequently con-
firming everyone’s well-being and freedom from concern. If you feel uncomfortable with either
side of the visit, please let the other person know as soon as possible in case other arrangements
need to be made.

If you have traveled overseas or in areas of concern in the last month, or have been in contact
with anyone who has been in these areas, and have an Evergreen visit planned, you should let the
other member know. Our Evergreen Club Guidelines state: “Healthy Visits: If you're feeling a bit
under the weather before or during a visit, discuss the situation with your host/guest ahead of
time. It’s better to make alternative arrangements than to cause undue concern about everyone’s
well-being.” Feel free to call the office with questions at 813-551-3197.

Common sense dictates that our interactions with fellow Evergreen Club members be courteous,
wise, and healthy. We will all get through this latest crisis. Take care of yourselves and take care
of your fellow Evergreeners with common sense precautions.

In good health,
The Evergreen Team

P.S. Our next Virtual Travel Event (VTE), a Zoom video conference, will take place on Sunday

March 29th at 7PM EDT. See you there!
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